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Dear Ms.  Morris: 
 
On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence. 
 
Please be assured that your comments have been carefully reviewed. In your correspondence, you raise 
an issue that falls within the portfolio of the Honourable Jonathan Wilkinson, Minister of Environment and 
Climate Change. I have therefore taken the liberty of forwarding your email to Minister Wilkinson for 
information and consideration. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write. 
 
J.P. Vachon 
Manager/Gestionnaire 
Executive Correspondence Services 
for the Prime Minister's Office 
Services de la correspondance 
de la haute direction 
pour le Cabinet du premier ministre 
 
 
>>>   From :         Received : 27  Apr  2021 02:17:34 PM   >>> 
 
>>>   Subject : PM Web Site Comments - Environment and Climate Change   >>>> 
 
Subject/Sujet : Environment and Climate Change 
Date : 2021/04/27 6:17:29 PM 
First Name/Prénom : Ellen 
Last Name/Nom : Morris 
E-Mail/Adresse électronique :  
Address/Adresse :  
City/Ville : Hamilton 
Province : Ontario 
Postal Code/Code postal :  
Telephone/Téléphone : 
Comments/Commentaires : Dear PM, 
 
I urgently request that you ask Minister Wilkinson to insist on a full 
Federal environmental assessment before approving hwy 413, which the Ford 
government is trying to ram through. It is in complete opposition to the 
progressive climate and environmental ideals your government stands for. 
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